Dear West Lothian Council,
I write to you regarding a very important issue that is affecting our local area: the spread of graffiti, not only in private properties but also in public spaces and that concerns the Council. I strongly believe that graffiti is clearly a kind of vandalism that should be stopped at once. 
Firstly, it is really disgraceful to see how graffiti has ruined play equipment of our parks, local train stations and many walls of common areas of our community. It has even destroyed road signs, confusing the drivers! Every year the Council must spend a lot of money cleaning it up. Money that could be spent on other important things like education or childcare.  Money that also comes out of our own pockets. 
Secondly, graffiti offers an unpleasant view and ruins the reputation of our area: our local shops could have fewer customers because of this, the price of the houses may decrease, and the police has to spend their time dealing with this issue. It is also bad for our environment because of the toxic fumes that the aerosols release.
Finally, from my point of view, how could you possibly consider graffiti as a form of artistic expression when it damages our community? 
I hope all these reasons show you the negative consequences of doing little about graffiti and persuade you to take more action against it.
Yours sincerely
P6 Pupil 
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